
 

 Sofia Municipality 
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TO 

MAGDALENA KRUSTEVA  

HEADMISTRESS OF 

138
th

 ‘Vasil Zlatrarski’ Comprehensive School   

Sofia 1113, 5 Alfred Nobel Street  

 

Regarding: project proposal "Your ideas - Your initiatives" 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mrs Krusteva, 

 

Congratulations for your engagement and involvement in the international project 

"Your ideas - Your initiatives." 

Sofia Municipality supports the educational institutions conducting active policy on 

road safety. School programmes to prevention against risky behaviour of children as 

participants in the road traffic include not only activities within educational institutions, but 

also having opinion on urban infrastructure – proposal to build a safe environment. 

In this regard, we support your initiatives in terms of participation in a project that 

brings together a network of schools worldwide involved in the idea of providing safe roads 

and also support your proposal for pedestrian crossing and speed limit signs on the street. 

 

 

 

With the wish for success, 

 

Irena Dimitrova 

HEAD OF THE DEPARTMENT  

"Prevention, Integration, Sports and Tourism" 

at Sofia Municipality 
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